
 

 

 

CERT Field Day 
Postponed 

 

Hello CERT volunteers, 

  

As a proactive effort to help safeguard the community against the 2019 

novel coronavirus (COVID-19), the Riverside County Emergency 

Management Department (EMD) is postponing the 2020 Community 

Emergency Response Team (CERT) Field Day, which was scheduled 

for Saturday, March 21, 2020. We are rescheduling the event 

for Saturday, October 17, 2020.  We apologize for any inconvenience 

this may have caused however, the safety and wellbeing of Riverside 

County residents has been and will remain our number one priority. 

We hope you will join us for CERT Field Day later in the year. An email 

with more information will be sent out to all volunteers to identify 

interest in assisting with the new event date. 

  

Thank you, 

  

William Luna 

Emergency Management Educator 

County of Riverside 

Emergency Management Department 

Preparedness Division 

Phone: (951)955-8520 

Email: Wiluna@rivco.org 
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